
AERB conducted Public Outreach program in schools located near RAPS 
(Rajasthan Atomic Power Station) Rawatbhata, Rajasthan 

 

On October 11, 2023, the AERB conducted public outreach programmes in three schools 

located near RAPS (Rajasthan Atomic Power Station), Rawatbhata, Rajasthan. The 

programmes were attended by around 300 participants, which includes students and 

teachers of high school and junior college. AERB officials from HQ (Mumbai) as well as 

AERB Site Observer Team (SOT) stationed at RAPS delivered presentations, in Hindi. The 

topics covered were a) safety aspects and AERB regulations in Nuclear Power Plants and                                   

b) multifarious societal applications of ionising radiation. 

Following the presentations, participants engaged actively with the AERB officials, seeking 

clarification on safety aspects of nuclear energy and the societal applications of radiation. 

 

Glimpses of the programme 
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Atomic Energy Central School, No. 2, Rawatbhata Participant interacting with AERB officials 

 


